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From: ennerdaleclerk <ennerdaleclerk@btinternet.com>

Sent: 20 August 2021 08:40

To: Planning

Subject: RE: FW: 7/2021/4076 at Land adjacent Thorntrees, Ennerdale Bridge, CA23 3AR - 

LDNPA Planning Correspondence

Our apologies for the late reply. Summer holidays and timings of meetings prevented a swifter response. 
 
The Ennerdale and Kinniside parish council  

  

The Parish Council have considered the application 7/2021/4076 re Land adjacent Thorntrees, Ennerdale 
Bridge, CA23 3AR -  and cannot support this due to lack of information to make an informed decision. 

 Kind regards  

 

Susan J Denham-Smith  

  

  

 
 
Sent from Samsung Mobile on O2 

 
 
-------- Original message -------- 
From: ennerdaleclerk <ennerdaleclerk@btinternet.com>  
Date: 15/07/2021 07:58 (GMT+00:00)  

 
 

  
Subject: FW: 7/2021/4076 at Land adjacent Thorntrees, Ennerdale Bridge, CA23 3AR - LDNPA Planning 
Correspondence  
 
 
Just to note I do not have Sarah's email address on my phone if the more observant if you notice. I will 
address this later. 
 
Susan  
 
 
Sent from Samsung Mobile on O2 

 
 
-------- Original message -------- 
From: Planning <Planning@lakedistrict.gov.uk>  
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Date: 14/07/2021 07:42 (GMT+00:00)  
To: "'ennerdaleclerk@btinternet.com'" <ennerdaleclerk@btinternet.com>  
Subject: 7/2021/4076 at Land adjacent Thorntrees, Ennerdale Bridge, CA23 3AR - LDNPA Planning 
Correspondence  
 

Please find attached correspondence relating to the above case.  
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 This email contains information intended for the addressee only. It may be  

confidential and may be the subject of legal and/or professional privilege.. 
Any dissemination, distribution, copyright or use of this communication  
without prior permission of the addressee is strictly prohibited. Any views  
or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do not necessarily  
represent those of the Lake District National Park Authority. Although this  
email and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other  
defects which might affect any computer or IT system into which they are  
received, no responsibility is accepted by the Lake District National Park  
Authority for any loss or damage arising in any way from the receipt or use  
thereof. Computer systems of this Authority may be monitored and  
communications carried out on them recorded, to secure the effective  
operation of the system and for other lawful purposes.  

 




